
From: Cynthia Wheeler
Subject: 5th supervisorial district
Date: Friday, October 8, 2021 10:57:38 PM

EXTERNAL

                   Please keep District 5 intact; we who value the coast are very happy with the
present system of advocacy for it. Dividing it into two or more districts has no basis in the
2020 census and would amount to gerrymandering.
Sincerely,
Dana Bellwether
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